
  Decision 
 
 

  2013/258 
Report of the Permanent Forum on Indigenous 
Issues on its twelfth session 
 
 

 At its 51st plenary meeting, on 7 November 2013, the 
Economic and Social Council, recalling its decision 2013/252 of 
25 July 2013 deferring its consideration of the report of the 
Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues on its twelfth session,1 
decided to request the Permanent Forum to continue the 
consideration of draft decision IV contained in the report and to 
inform the Council of the outcome. 

 

 1 E/2013/43. 
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